Morthwestern University Feinberg School of Medicine

Galter Health Sciences Library & Learning Center

Chicago Campus Construction Work

Construction work on the bridge between the Simpson-Querrey and Searle buildings is scheduled for Thursday, February
1 through Wednesday, February 21. Some of the work could result in excessive noise within Galter Health Sciences
Library & Learning Center and in particular, within the Learning Resources Center (LRC) on the southeast corner of the
Searle building. There is increased potential for noise February 5-7, with the removal of the sidewalk adjacent to the
LRC. We apologize for any inconvenience or disruption as a result of this construction work and appreciate your
understanding.

If you have any questions, please contact Deputy Director, Mark Berendsen at 312-503-1916 or m-
berendsen@northwestern.edu.
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